





From Blueprint to Reality THE BIG BUILD BREAKS GROUND



SUPPORT



AND BE A PART OF POTA'S future!

For dedication opportunities scan here:



To give towards POTA's Legacy Tile Wall scan here:





FRIDAY, JANUARY 19, 2024 • 9:00 AM 1789 MANDARIN ROAD

Witness the milestone groundbreaking of our new preschool building!
Celebrate the contributions of our community

Refreshments will be served.

POTA families are encouraged to attend the event and are welcome to walk their children to their classroom after the festivities.

Additional parking is available in the adjacent Publix and Bank of America parking lots

Your presence will make this occasion truly memorable. We look forward to sharing this exciting moment with you!

Kindly RSVP to officepreschoolofthearts@gmail.com by January 12th.